
 

 

Welcome 
In Your Presence 
Announcements 
Standing On The Promises 
Message—Pastor Nathan Smith   Acts 13:1-52 
I Am Yours with Take My Life 

 

 

1290 32nd St 

www.fbcallegan.com 

269.673.5683 or 866.595.1591 
8.16.2020 

STAY UP TO DATE ON WHAT’S HAPPENING @ FBC ALLEGAN!         | 

communication card We’re so glad you joined us!  Please fill out this card, tear it off, and place it in the offering plate. 

Name(s) 

Marital Status Single Married 
Phone # 

Address State: Zip: 

This is my first time at FBC 

By providing the above information you are opting in to receive communication from First Baptist Church of Allegan.  

I need my contact information updated 

Dear Church Family,  

 

Here are some important updates. 

 

SERVICE TIME—10:00AM 

At least until Labor Day—our worship service will be at 

10:00am.  It will still be livestreamed. 

 

UPDATED MASK POLICY 

We are asking people to wear masks until they are seated 

with social distance.  Once seated masks can be removed.  

Please wear masks while singing.  Please put them back on 

when you get up to leave.   

 

We love you!  Pastor Nathan 

ORDER OF SERVICE @ 10:00am 
FBC SERVICE & ONLINE @ www.fbcallegan.com 

 

CHURCH ATTENDANCE & BUDGET  
MTD Budget:  $19,882  MTD Giving: $11,293.56 
Total Attendance for August 9, 2020 135 

STAY IN TOUCH 

OFFICE HOURS: Mon-Thurs, 8:30am—12:30pm, 1-4pm 
 
Nathan Smith: Senior Pastor: nsmith@fbcallegan.com 
Brendon Bayley:  Associate for Student/Family Ministries: bbayley@fbcallegan.com 

Email 

 

THINGS FOR YOUR KIDS TO DO DURING OUR AM SERVICE 
Coloring/activity pages and packets of crayons are available for your kids to 
have something to do during our Sunday Worship service on the tables in 
the back of the auditorium and on the ledge of the kitchen.  There are new 
pages each week. 
 

BULLETINS, COMMUNION CUPS & MISC. CHURCH INFO. 
The weekly bulletin, misc. church information and communion cups (when 
we have communion) are available on the two tables located at the back of 
the auditorium.  The Communion cup contains both the bread and juice. 

Fear not, for I am with you; Be not  
dismayed, for I am your God.  I will strengthen 
you, Yes, I will help you, I will uphold you with 

My righteous right hand.  Isaiah 41:10 

I keep my eyes always on the LORD.  With him 
at my right hand, I will not be shaken.  Ps. 16:8 



 

 

I would like to... 

volunteer at the church 

join a small group 

grow in my faith 

grow as a leader 

speak with a pastor about... 

I put my trust in Jesus for the first time today!  

I found out about FBC through: 

website social media family or friend 

I would like more information on: 

Please pray for me regarding:  Staff only please 

Learn about church membership 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Congratulations to Parents Curtis & Becca Drozd and Grandparents Jay & 
Lori Drozd and Great Grandmom Phyllis Drozd on the birth of baby boy 
Beau Phillip on August 5th.  Beau weighed 7 lbs. 11 oz. and was 21 inches 
long.  They are all healthy and doing great! 
 

PRAYER MEETING/HYMN SING—WED., AUGUST 26-6:30PM 
LOCATION—BRUCE & MARY DEMAAGD’S HOME 
We invite you to join us for a special time of prayer and praise to 
God...and to enjoy the fellowship and encouragement of other believers.  
The date is Wednesday, August 26 at the home of Bruce and Mary 
DeMaagd.  We will meet in the backyard of our home at 6:30pm so 
please bring your own lawn/camp chairs.  Our address is:  1151 Bridge 
Rd. here in Allegan.  If you have questions, please give Mary or Bruce a 
call at 269.355.1697.  We hope you can join us as we lift the needs of our 
church, our community and our country to the Lord in prayer and give 
Him the praise He is so worthy of as our God and Savior. 
 

DRINKING FOUNTAINS UNAVAILABLE 
FBC’ers, our drinking fountains are currently covered and unavailable to 
avoid Covid 19 virus transmission.  Please feel free to bring your own   
water bottle into the auditorium during our AM Worship service.   
 

OUR DAILY BREAD 
There are a variety of ways to receive the free Our Daily Bread devotional.  
FBC has the devotional available for you to pick up at church.  You can sign 
up at go.odb.org/devotional and have the devotional delivered by email.  
You can find Our Daily Bread Ministries on Facebook at facebook.com/
ourdailybread or you can visit their website at odb.org.   
 

YOU ARE INVITED! 
FBC CHURCH OUTSIDE & PICNIC—SUNDAY, AUGUST 30 
(Raindate is Sunday, September 6) 
You are invited to our Sunday, August 30th morning Worship Service at 
10:00am outside under a big tent with a picnic outside afterwards.  There 
will be folding chairs for you to sit on; however, if you prefer you may 
bring a blanket or lawn chairs to sit on. 
 

BRING: 
1. Bring a sack lunch/beverage/tableware for each member of your 

family.  This is not a potluck due to sanitation reasons. 
2. Bring a cooler if you need to keep your food/beverage items cold.  

The church kitchen, fridge and freezer will be closed and unavailable.  
Also, FBC will not be providing any tableware, etc. due to sanitation 
reasons. 

3. Bring lawn chairs/blanket to sit on if you do not want to sit on a    
folding chair. 

4. Masks will not be required as we will be outside and be able to social 
distance.  Looking forward to seeing you on August 30!   

EVENTS:  August 16—22, 2020 
SUNDAY 10:00am Worship Service 

 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY CELEBRATION 
Ladies…come join us as we celebrate the completion of the 
2019/2020 Secret Sister and Heart 2 Heart programs!  We’ve heard 
wonderful feedback on the program and activities and would love to 
hear your stories!  This is also a great chance for fellowshipping with 
your sisters in Christ…something we’ve all missed so much!  This will 
also be an opportunity to sign-up for the upcoming SS and H2H    
season.  

•         When:  Wednesday, September 9 (this is after Labor Day) 

•         Time:  6:30 pm 

•         Where:  The back yard of Mary DeMaagd at 1151 Bridge         
Rd  Allegan 

•         What to bring:  A lawn/camp chair to sit on…and a pen 
 

If you are not able to join us, applications for the upcoming season 
will also be available at church for the traditional Secret Sister and 
the Heart 2 Heart programs over the next few weeks.  The forms will 
be on the tables downstairs and on the Information Desk in the front 
lobby.  Bottled water and pre-packaged snacks will be                   
provided.  Since we will be outside, masks are optional.  If you have 
questions, please reach out to Mary DeMaagd at 407-414-4453 or 
Stacy Parsons at 616-610-6437. 
  

BLOOD DRIVE HERE AT FBC-THURS., SEPT. 24     12—5:45PM 
To schedule an appointment visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter sponsor 
code:  FirstBaptistAllegan, or call 1.800.733.2767. 
 

FBC GIVING INFORMATION  How do I give my tithe to FBC being that 

we are not passing the offering plates during the Sunday service due to the 
coronavirus?  Here are three ideas for you on how to give your tithe: 
 

1. By Regular Mail:  You may mail your tithe to the church at First 
        Baptist Church; 1290—32nd St.; Allegan, MI 49010. 
2. Online:  You may give online.  The online giving instructions are below. 
3. Giving box at the back of the auditorium:  There is a giving box to  
         place your tithe in on the table by the bulletins.   
 

easyTithe Giving program for: 
 

easyTithe Web Site, FBC Web site, Mobile App, Text 
easyTithe is a program that is very easy and convenient to use.  You can 

log onto the following link: www.easytithe.com/fbcagiving   Create a 
username and password and follow the guided instructions.  

 

You will be able to: 
Choose to give immediately or schedule a set time 

“Choose a Fund” to donate to 
“My account” shows your giving transactions with an option to print 

 

Website: www.fbcallegan.com 
Click the “GIVING” box on main page far right 

http://www.easytithe.com/fbcagiving
http://www.fbcallegan.com/

